TOWN OF GREENVILLE

FEBRUARY MEETING AGENDA

Meeting Date: Tuesday February 09th, 2000 at 7:30 PM.

- I. MINUTES OF JANUARY MEETING Read Out loud Post Minutes and Financial Report on Bulletin Board
- II. LEGAL MATTERS (JEF FIFER)
 - (A) General
 - (B) Salary Ordinances .
- III. PUBLIC MATTERS COMING BEFORE THE BOARD (To be put on the agenda, contact Town Hall at 923-9821 at least 10 days prior to the Town Board Meeting)
- IV. OTHER MATTERS:

COMMITTEE REPORTS

- A. STREETS (Ray Gibson & Mike Receveur)
 - (1) Misc.
- B. MARSHALL (David Moore)
 - (1) Misc.
 - (2) Personnel Policy(for Marshall) -
- C. PUBLIC RELATIONS (Ray Gibson)
 - (1) Misc.
- D. FINANCE Jack Sprigler
 - (1) Misc.
- E. WATER BUSINESS
 - (1). Misc.
 - (2). Stiller Road and 150 project.

VI. CLAIMS FOR TOWN/UTILITY

VII. ADJOURNMENT:

Copied to: All board members, Legal Council, Town Hall, Clerk treasurer, Town Marshall

MINUTES OF GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING, February 8,2000.

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Council was called to order by Council President Ted Miller at 7:30 p.m. with Council Members Hanzel Barclay, David Matthews, L. Ray Gibson and Mike Receveur and the Clerk Treasurer Jack Sprigler in attendance.

Also attending was attorney Jef Fifer, Utility Superintendent Gary Getrost and Office Manager Janice Gibson.

Mike Receveur motioned the minutes of the January meeting be approved as written. Motion carried on vote of the Council 5-0.

The Council received a complaint from Mr. Ollis regarding a truck and pop-up trailer left in the alley right of way (an unimproved alley) by renters of his property and would like for the town to tow it away. After careful consideration the Council directed the Clerk Treasurer to contact the owners to have the trailer moved; the truck being left on premises of Mr. Ollis.

Marshal David Moore apprised the Council of training/educational accomplishments of the Marshal's office since the year end.

Attorney Jef Fifer was directed to review the Marshal's proposal for a personnel policy and to advise the Council at the March meeting. Mr. Fifer will also take the necessary steps to annex property requested by Mr. Joe Poston.

The Council took up the matter of zoning for Greenville. Mr. Fifer explained the legal impact of zoning and at the direction of the Council will look into the matter and advise the Council accordingly.

Regarding the Lemons case (accident on Navilleton Rd.) Mr. Fifer stated he does not believe the insurance carrier has any liability but if Lemons files suit the Town will request the carrier to defend the suit. This is in response of last month that the carrier have an adjustor meet with Lemons.

Supt. Gary Getrost advised the Town that the proposed subdivision of D. Cristiani be tied into a six (6) inch line. Mr. Getrost stated he doubted Cristiani would develop the area with these conditions. Gary also apprised the Council of the State Stiller Raod project regarding line re-location, easements, etc.

Gary also stated he believed the Utility could see a rate increase from Floyds Knobs Water Co. He will keep the Council updated.

Council approved claims for the Town/Utility and holiday pay for W.D. Cummins (January 1, 2000).

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned.

Presiding Officer

f the Council

MINUTES OF GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING, February 8,2000.

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Council was called to order by Council President Ted Miller at 7:30 p.m. with Council Members Hanzel Barclay, David Matthews, L. Ray Gibson and Mike Receveur and the Clerk Treasurer Jack Sprigler in attendance.

Also attending was attorney Jef Fifer, Utility Superintendent Gary Getrost and Office Manager Janice Gibson.

Mike Receveur motioned the minutes of the January meeting be approved as written. Motion carried on vote of the Council 5-0.

The Council received a complaint from Mr. Ollis regarding a truck and pop-up trailer left in the alley right of way (an unimproved alley) by renters of his property and would like for the town to tow it away. After careful consideration the Council directed the Clerk Treasurer to contact the owners to have the trailer moved; the truck being left on premises of Mr. Ollis.

Marshal David Moore apprised the Council of training/educational accomplishments of the Marshal's office since the year end.

Attorney Jef Fifer was directed to review the Marshal's proposal for a personnel policy and to advise the Council at the March meeting. Mr. Fifer will also take the necessary steps to annex property requested by Mr. Joe Poston.

The Council took up the matter of zoning for Greenville. Mr. Fifer explained the legal impact of zoning and at the direction of the Council will look into the matter and advise the Council accordingly.

Regarding the Lemons case (accident on Navilleton Rd.) Mr. Fifer stated he does not believe the insurance carrier has any liability but if Lemons files suit the Town will request the carrier to defend the suit. This is in response of last month that the carrier have an adjustor meet with Lemons.

Supt. Gary Getrost advised the Town that the proposed subdivision of D. Cristiani be tied into a six (6) inch line. Mr. Getrost stated he doubted Cristiani would develop the area with these conditions. Gary also apprised the Council of the State Stiller Raod project regarding line re-location, easements, etc.

Gary also stated he believed the Utility could see a rate increase from Floyds Knobs Water Co. He will keep the Council updated.

Council approved claims for the Town/Utility and holiday pay for W.D. Cummins (January 1, 2000).

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned.

Presiding Officer

f the Council